RECENTLY APPOINTED 

SCHOOL SUPPORT OFFICERS, LEAD PRINCIPALS, AND SCHOOL PRINCIPAL
We are pleased to announce new school support officers, lead principals, and a new school principal for Farias Early Childhood Center.  

Farias Early Childhood Center—Principal Sandra Menxueiro  
Sandra Menxueiro is the new principal of Farias Early Childhood Center. Mrs. Menxueiro started her career in HISD ten years ago as a bilingual teacher in the early childhood grades.  She moved on to the Professional Support and Development Department where she served in a leadership position providing professional development for the District. 
Mrs. Menxueiro holds a bachelor’s degree in Graphic Design and Advertisement from Centro de Estudios de Diseno de Monterrey and a master’s degree in Educational Leadership from the University of St. Thomas.  

Elementary School Office Area 1—School Support Officer Angela McConico
Angela McConico has been selected to be a school support officer for Elementary School Office Area 1. Ms. McConico is originally from Kansas City, Missouri where she started her career as a middle school teacher.  After several years, she served as an instructional coach working directly with teachers and principals. Later, Ms. Angela served as assistant principal; and after one year became a building principal. Her most recent position is Director for Elementary School Office 1. In addition to her commitment to Team HISD, Ms. McConico is also a national trainer for Kagan Cooperative Learning.

 

Ms. McConico received her bachelor's degree in Elementary Education from Missouri State University.  She holds a master's degree in Curriculum and Instruction and an Education Specialist degree in Urban Leadership and Administration. 

Elementary Schools Office 2- School Support Officer Rolando Trevino
Rolando Trevino joined the Elementary School Office area 2 team. He will be reporting to Mr. Zullinger. He will be overseeing the PK-8 schools. 
Elementary School Office Area 3 – School Support Officer Daryl Sherman

Daryl Sherman will now serve as a School Support Officer in the Elementary School Office under Sam Sarabia.  Daryl is a product of HISD; he attended Kennedy Elementary School, where he returned as a teacher and most recently, principal for the last 12 years.  

During his tenure as principal, Kennedy Elementary was recognized as a TBEC Honor Roll School for six consecutive years from 2006-2012 and an Exemplary school for five of those six years.  With 24 years of experience in HISD, Daryl’s knowledge of instruction and his ability to coach will further enrich the academic achievement of elementary schools. 

 

Mr. Sherman holds a Bachelor of Science degree in Architecture from University of Houston and a Master of Education degree in Educational Administration from Texas Southern University
 
High Schools Office- School Support Officer Dr. Johnny O’Connor
Dr. Johnny O'Connor will serve as a School Support Officer for the High School Office. Dr. O’Connor is an educator with a wealth of experience. Originally a Speech Language Pathologist, he comes to us most recently from the former North Forest ISD where he worked as Director of Special Education, Executive Director of Academic Support, as well as an Assistant Superintendent.  
 
Dr. O'Connor holds both a Bachelors and Masters degree in Speech Pathology and Audiology from Southern University-Baton Rouge, a Masters in Business Administration from Texas Southern University-Houston, and a Doctorate degree in Educational Human Resource Development from Texas A&M University-College Station. In addition, Dr. O'Connor earned a superintendent certificate from the University of Texas, as well as a Certificate in Urban Special Education from Harvard University. 
 
High Schools Office- School Support Officer Dr. Temeca L. Richardson
Dr. Temeca L. Richardson has been selected as the newest School Support Officer for the High School Office’s team.  Dr. Richardson comes by way of California where she has lived her entire life.  She has experience in the education field for nearly 20 years.  She has served as an assistant principal and principal in the Sacramento and Stockton school systems for the last 12 years. 

 

Dr. Richardson holds a Doctorate degree in Education Administration from the University of the Pacific in Stockton, California, a Master’s degree in Education Administration, and a second Master’s degree in Curriculum and Instruction both from National University in Sacramento, California.  Her undergraduate degree was attained from the University of California, at Davis in Psychology with a minor in English and a minor in Human Development. 

Elementary School Office 1 - Lead Principal Yolanda Rodriguez
Mrs. Yolanda Rodriguez has been selected as a Lead Principal for the Elementary Schools Office Area 1. Mrs. Rodriguez begins her 20th year with Team HISD during the 2013-2014 school year. She is currently the principal of Roosevelt Elementary and has served the last three years as principal of De Zavala Elementary, a 2013 TEA Met Standard Campus with Distinctions in Reading, Math and Top 25% Progress.  Under her leadership during the 2010-2011 school year, the campus was recognized as a Texas Education Agency Exemplary Campus, a TBEC Honor Roll Recipient and the National Center for Educational Achievement. Ms. Yolanda completed her principal internship with HISD’s API program at Scarborough High School in 2010-2011 where she took an active role in recovering student drop outs, credit recovery, and monitoring at risk students. 

Mrs. Rodriguez earned both her Bachelor’s and Master’s degrees from the University of Houston and is a proud HISD graduate of Davis High School.  
Elementary School Office 2- Lead Principal Diana Gibson-Johnson
Ms. Diana Gibson-Johnson has been selected to serve as a Lead Principal for Elementary School Office Area 2.  Ms. Gibson Johnson is a product of HISD and began her professional career with Team HISD as a teacher at Harvard Elementary School.   She has experience as an Assistant Principal and Principal at the elementary school level. Additionally she has served as Executive Principal. Ms. Gibson-Johnson currently serves as the Principal of Windsor Village Elementary School. During her tenure there, the campus has been recognized by the Texas Business and Education Coalition (TBEC).

 

Ms. Gibson-Johnson attended Texas Southern University where she received a Bachelor of Science degree in Elementary Education and a Master of Education degree in Educational Administration. 
